

Attendance: Angel, Bethany, Harley, Hanna, Corinne, Charmaine

All agreed to move meeting time to 6:00pm on Sunday instead of previous 6:30pm

Photo gala

- Nostalgica not allowing us to put pics up on walls → moving billboards over and putting them up?
- Ask if department will be willing to pay for billboard displays
 - o If not, we cannot put them up on Tuesday
- President to prepare opening ceremony speech

Students are hosting a round table during SOC/ANT week

- Would we be able to sponsor \$100 → execs agreed
- Open to all students
- Have guest professors, and from community to speak about indigenous rights

Social sciences elections

- SASA will do elections at same time as everyone, same nomination dates, etc.
- Possibility of online elections?

Feedback on the Loft event

- It went well
- Next time work on earlier planning/promoting
- Work on a set budget for everyone in attendance

Second audit is complete

Philanthropic

- SASA giving a contribution to students against stigma event? → voted no
- Would exec form a relay for life team?
 - o Get back to Phil after reading week asap
- Waffles for life, more details later

SFUO event

- Scholarship for student of the month
 - o Write a motivational letter about why you would deserve it as student of the month